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denterpriz@aol, com
Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:33 AM
secretary <secretary@C FTC. gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs
It has come to my attention that the CFTC has a proposed change in the maximum leverage amount
for the USD/CHF for all Forex traders in the US to 10:1 instead of the present 100: 1.
This is unacceptable as I feel that I have the right to determine the amount of risk I am willing to take
and that choice should not be decided by the CFTC.
The Regulation of Retail Forex ID# R1N3038-AC61 should not be enacted.

Thank you
D N Prodoehl


